Friends of Northwestern

“The academic booster club for Northwestern High School.
We support staff and students with funds and volunteerism.”

Fall 2017

FON Paren’rs bake
cookies for the ?acul’r\j
several times a Sear..
aum! Next date in Feb.

Corporate Spoansors:

Founders Federal Credit Union
Empire Pizza
Duke Power
Family Trust Credit Union
Shane’s Rib Shack
Rock Hill Coca-Cola Company

Williams & Fudge

Look us up on Facebook
and Twitter
@Friends_at_nhs for
information updates

There’s no time like the
present!
4 Meetings-4th Monday at
6pm in E Conference-
Next FON January 29th!

You can still join FON where
your dues help provide the...

Upcoming Events:

4 December 5th - Shane's
Rib Shack FON Spirit
Night 5pm- 8pm

% Dec 8th - Teacher
Appreciation Breakfast

% Groucho’s Spirit night soon!

The Friends of Northwestern is a

parent organization that supports
student achievement and academic
success. Traditionally, we host an

academic reception at the end of the
school year to recognize students with
the highest academic achievement. In
order to recognize more students who
have shown growth in academics and
character, FON will be awarding
students -based on teacher
recommendation-- a t-shirt that is a
variation of the athletic logo Win Today.
The t-shirt will say Succeed Today.

‘We are currenily looking for a corporate sponsor
Jor the shirts......

PIEASE let us know {f you can help!!

A little goes a long way

The FON board is trying to focus small
grant funding on sustainable projects
or requests by teachers where
students may benefit year after year
from the money awarded. FON dues
help to provide these extra supplies
and projects to enrich learning at
Northwestern! Any  Northwestern
teacher may apply for the grant
money. Walch for the application coming
out soon. Just a few examples of grants
awarded last year are a Human Body
Grant, submitted by Kelly Chavis and a
SymWriter request, submitted by Tara
Park.

Teacher Breakfast ExT
Fr'\da\j December gth,

our Teachers,
Administratore, and MHS Staft
look £orward to bem treated
to a variety of casseroks,
mutling, &uit, ete, and
Starbucks coffee at this
event each Year, we are
seeking donations and
volunteers to make this a
success! i€ inferested please
contact
Lisa Beard at
Ibearc\@corng:or'\u«r\'\.newL
Pizo there i a teacher
luncheon on Haﬁ gth



mailto:lbeard@comporium.net

Towe You Friends of NW
members!  Your support
and  funds are  greaty
appretisted by " the
students and  faculy of
Novthwestern.

Join our team to support
the Tropn students and
faculty! Contact:
Beth Tayorson af
tajorson@comporiumnet or
Rutih Walkup
rowalkup@comporiuminet

Thank you to our FON Board:
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President- Tanya Tucker
Vice President- Ronda Savage
Secretary- Denise Hooten
Treasurer- Beth Taylerson
Membership- Ruth Walkup
Teacher Appreciation-

Lisa Beard & Allison Helms
Academic Reception- Cindy
Watts, Christia Humburg, &
Beth Wilson
Corporate Fundraising- Rachel
Hubbard & Brian Miller
Spirit Nights- Brian Miller
Volunteer Coordinator -
Ronda Savage & Ruth Walkup
Grade Rep 12- Needed!!
Grade Rep 11- Tanya Tucker
Grade Rep 10 - Ronda Savage
Grade Rep 9 - Needed!!

Staff Liaison- Patti Tate
Media/Facebook/Twitter

Denise Hooten

Newsletter- Traci Ayer




